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SWEDISH ANTI -- SEMITE SENTENCED
NEW YORK (WNS)

An anti - Semitic agi-
tator in Sweden has
been sentenced to 10

months in prison for
disseminating hate
material. The con-
viction of Ditlieb
Felderer, a key ad-

herent of the Insti-
tute for Historical
Review (IHR) a U.S.-bas- ed

outfit seeking
to disprove the Nazi
Holocaust, was aided
by information pro-
vided by the Anti-Defamat-

League of
B'nai B'rith. The
Swedith government
prosecutor, Torsten

Jonsson, in a letter '

to the ADL's Euro- -
pean Office director,
Shimon Samuels,
thanked the ADL for
the information.

Felderer, who re-
sides in the Stockholm
suburb of Taby, pub-
lishes 'anti - Semitic
newsletters entitled
"Jewish Information,"
"Bible Researcher"
and "Arab News"
which are distributed
throughout Europe.
According to the in-- in-
formation supplied to

'

jj

the prosecutor, Feld- - I

erer was the source j

of mailings to leaders j

of the European Jewish
community which con-
tained pieces of fat
and locks of hair with
an enclosed letter
asking recipients if
they could identify
the contents as Hun-

garian Jews gassed
in Auschwitz. Felder-
er is also known
to have called Jewish
groups using the pseu-
donym "David Cohen"
to seek out informa-
tion to supposedly
counter revisionist
claims.

NAZI WITHDRAWS APPEAL

TORONTO (WNS)
Albert Helmut Rauca
was disclosed to have
withdrawn his appeal
to the Supreme Court
of Canada . against
lower court orders
that he be extradited
to West Germany to
face charges of war-
time mass murders
of Jews. Rauca, 74,
a Canadian citizen
since 1956, was con-
victed in absentia in
Holland for the
murder of several
persons.- - Barring a

Rauca, the first
person accused of Nazi
war crimes in Canada,
was arrested in his
Toronto home last
June and has been in a

city jail since, though
it was understood
he could have been
free on bail. Rauca
had appealed to the
Supreme Court an
order of the Ontario
Court of Appeals re-

jecting his claim that
he was guaranteed
the right to remain
in Canada under the
federal Charter of
Rights, because he is
a Canadian citizen.

personal petition to
the Canadian Justice
Ministry, Rauca, a
retired hotel manager,
will be extradited to
face trial for the
murder of 11,584
Jews in German-occupi- ed

Lithuania be-

tween 1941 and 1943.

.AGAINST GOING INTO LEBANON

(Continued from page 1)

declared.
Sharon, who was

interrupted with ap-

plause more than a
dozen times during
the two - hour dialogue
with Kahane, appeared
relaxed and good-spirite- d.

On the 13

questions covering a
broad range of topics
Sharon was asked,
he gave the following
replies:

On Israel's ope-
ration "Peace for
Galilee," he said
that many Israeli ca-

sualties were a re-

sult of efforts by the
Israel Defense Force
to prevent Lebanese
civilian casualties.

Israel did not
"invade" Lebanon but
went there "witl a

clear purpose... to des-

troy, to eliminate the
PLO terrorists who
were killing, massa-curi- ng

and raping
Lebanese civilians."

Referring to the
Israel Commission of
Inquiry report into
the Beirut refugee
camps massacre by
Christian Phalangists
which resulted in his
resignation as Defense
Minister, Sharon said
it was the first time
anywhere that a De-

fense Minister left his
post "due to actions by

' others. ..Israel was

not responsible direc-
tly and not in-

directly."
American Jews

have a right to voice
concern over Israeli
policies that deal with
social, scientific and
cultural developments.
But he said when it
comes to Israel's se-

curity needs, Israelis
should not be pres-
sured by world Jewry
to any position since if
is the .Israeli who is
fighting jnd serving
to defend :the Jewish
State. i

Sharon', reaffirm-
ed his commitment
to contipue Jewish
settlement ! activities
on the West Bank while
pointing out its
strategic importance.
He said Jewish set-
tlement ,.wias the best
way to prevent the
establishment of a
"second" Palestinian
state, a reference
to his persistent
claims that Jordan is
a Palestinian state.

Asked about a
solution to the future
status of Jerusalem,
Sharon said: "The
problem of Jerusalem
has already been
solved." He said this
was accomplished in
1967 after Israel gain-
ed control over all

of Jerusalem in the
Six - Day - War and
that the capital now

provides free access
and entrance to all.

Sharon also said
that the role .of a
"Jewish General" is
that he must be "a.
commander devoted
fully to his country
and ready to take
responsibility." He

added; "If we, the
Jews, lost the war,
we will be exter-
minated. This a Jew-
ish .General should
know."

HEAVY FI6HTINS IN LEBANON

TEL AVIV (WNS)
Seven Israeli soldiers
were wounded when an
explosive charge de-

tonated close to their
vehicle on the coastal
road near Damour
south of Beirut, a mili-
tary spokesman re-

ported. They were the
latest casualties since
one Israeli soldier
was killed and nine
were wounded as they
were caught in cross
fire between waring
Druze villagers and
Christian Phalangists
in the Shouf mountain
region east of Beirut.

Meanwhile, Lebanon
has become a battle-
ground again. Heavy

fighting, described as
the worst since the
heights of the war last
summer, broke out in
Beirut and in the
Shouf mountains to the
east. Christian radio
stations in Beirut re-

ported that shells and
Soviet - made missiles
were falling on Chris-
tian east Beirut,
mainly from areas in
the surrounding hills
held by Syrian forces.
According to the re-

ports, 24 persons were
killed in Beirut and
more than 100 wounded.
Moslem west Beirut
was also hit by ar-

tillery , and mortar
shells.
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